
 

 

 
 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 

 

TO: ALL PROSPECTIVE BIDDERS 

This Notice of Cancellation is issued for the procurement of 1,200 boxes of Purified Bottled 

Drinking Water for consumption of PGO/Tahanan visitors under bid no. B20232705 published on 

June 15, 2023 under PhilGEPS Reference No. 9838633.  

In a letter dated June 16, 2023, the Provincial Governor’s Office requested the Bids and Awards 

Committee for the cancellation of the said procurement due to duplication. Same was resolved 

by the Committee on June 22, 2023 to issue Notice of Cancellation od said Bidding. 

For guidance and information of all concerned. 

Issued this 23rd day of June, 2023. 

 

 

DENNIS B. DEVILLERES, LL.B. 
Provincial Economic Enterprise Development Officer 
Chairperson, Bids and Awards Committee 
 


